
 
 

THERFIELD PARISH COUNCIL 
Main Points of Discussion at Meeting Held on Tuesday,16th November 2021 

 
7 members of the public present.  Apologies from Councillors Duncan and Jarvis 
 

1. Playpark:  The Parish Council agreed to the purchase of two new items of 
equipment: a ground level trampoline and swivel swing.  Application for grant funding from 
two sources was being applied for to supplement the Parish Council's funding.  The cost of 
the equipment and its installation will be in the region of £7000.  Three companies have 
been asked to supply quotes. 
2. Heaths & Greens:   The conservators made a presentation regarding the upkeep of 
four Greens in Therfield:  the Central Greens, Hay Green, Chapel Green and Washing Ditch.  
The conservators proposed a consultation 'workshop' session for interested residents 
before the end of the year.  The Parish Council makes a financial contribution to the cutting 
of Hay Green, the Central Greens are managed by the landlord of the Fox and Duck and 
Chapel Green is now being managed voluntarily by residents as a wildlife area. 
 
4.   Website:  The Council discussed proposed extension of their website offering village 
organisations the facility to post information.  The response had been positive and the finer 
details were being worked on to set this up.  Under consideration to offer this facility to 
individuals. 
 
Date of the Next Meeting:  7.30pm Tuesday, 11th January at the Chapel 
  


